
    17 Half Moon Street 

    Bishopsgate St 

    february 24 1853 

 

Sir 

 

Through you, I receive with pleasure the thanks of the trustees of the British Museum, for the 

Divine Looking Glass. 

 

Yet I have another request to make of them, which I hope they will oblige me in 

 

That is, if they will allow the enclosed printed letter to be fastened in front of the Divine 

Looking Glass bound in the first volume of Reeve & Muggletons Works, I shall esteem it a 

great favour. 

 

Feeling that every aughthers work should be kept entire as he leaves it. 

 

I am Sir, with great respect 

your obedient humble servant 

Joseph Frost 

 

 

To Sir Henry Ellis 

Principal Librarian 

British Museum       
 


